
February 24, 2017 !!
Tristan Cuthbert 
61 Hammond St. 
Portland, ME 04101 !
Re: Demolition of 180 Washington !
As required by the City of Portland, this letter is informing you that a demolition 
application has been filed for the removal of all  structures on the property.   

I will call to set up a brief meeting by phone and/or on site  to discuss any concerns that 
you mght have before any work begins.s  

!
Thanks for your cooperation.  

!
!
Sincerely,  

David Harmon 

!
!
!

!
!

MMDI  MAINE MODERN DEVELOPMENT, INC.
!
617 870 4548   davidharmonarchitecture@gmail.com  


